File: Reverend Robert Mayer -



Office of the Archbishop

ARCHDIOCESE OF CHICAGO

POST OFFICE BOX 1979 CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60690



July 2, 1991

My dear Parishioners:

It is with great sadness that I must convey to you information that I know will be distressing. As you are aware, Father Mayer, your pastor, has been with you approximately ten months. During this time, he has accomplished much for the welfare of your parish, and for that I am grateful, as I know you are. Because of personal reasons, however, he has asked that I accept his resignation effective immediately so that he may go on sabbatical. I have done so, and until such time as a new pastor is appointed, I have asked Reverend Martin Borowczyk, the well-respected retired pastor of St. Constance Parish, to administer the affairs of St. Odilo.

I ask your prayers for Father Mayer, for Father Borowczyk, and for your entire parish that Our Blessed Lord will be with you as you make the adjustment that lies ahead.

Be assured of my prayers and special blessing.

With cordial good wishes, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Chicago

Parishioners of St. Odilo Parish 2244 South East Avenue Berwyn, Illinois 60402

COPY

EXHIBIT 41

SECTION AND ADDRESS OF SH

CB3/MAY 00686

X Al